
   

 

May 17, 2024 

 

 

 

Parents and Guardians, 

Next week quite a few events are happening: 

Homeville is having its Skating Party on Monday, May 20.  

On Tuesday, May 21, Clara Barton’s third grade will be going on their field trip.  

On Wednesday, May 22, Clara Barton and Homeville will be hosting their “Field 

Day”.  Also, the Eighth dance will be held at Westwood starting at 6 p.m. 

On Thursday, May 23, The High School will be conducting the Graduation 

Ceremony for the Class of 2024. 

The last day of school is Friday, May 24, it is an early dismissal for all students. 

 

Titan Stadium will be closed until Saturday, May 25, due to graduation set-up and 

tear-down.   

 

The West Mifflin Area School District’s Kennywood Day is scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 5. 

 

We wish everyone a restful and enjoyable summer break.  Please stay safe and we 

will see you on Wednesday, August 21, the first day of the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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